
Happy Holidays!  
Things you should know:  
 We would like to welcome Ms. Lili to 

our Ladybug team and Ms. Zoe to 
our team in the Monkey Room.  

 BBA is closed to celebrate the 
Holidays on:  
o December 24th and December 31st. 

 BBA Christmas Parties are December 23rd. 
 Please grab an ornament on the Christmas trees 

in both buildings if you would like to contribute 
a gift to your child’s classroom this Christmas. 
Ornaments are labeled by classroom. 

 Keep a close eye on the BBA Facebook page- our 
classes are working very hard on their Christmas 
Program routines!  

 Rayna will be out of office on December 30th.  
 Tuition increase will take place on January 10th 

2022. Please see email/note about rate increase.  

REMINDERS:  

 Fever policy was changed in November- your 
child will be considered ill if they have a fever of 



100.4. Your child will be ask to stay home and be 
symptom free without medication for 48 hours. 
Please see illness policy if you have further 
questions- in Parent Handbook.  
 

 Please continue to wear a mask in the facility 
when picking up and dropping off your child. 
 

THANK YOU and have a very happy holiday season!  

Ms. Rayna  

 

 

 


